3. CORRESPONDENCE
3.2 Friends of Beverley Park Heritage Rose Garden — Funding Request

The following request for funding has been received from Libby Boyd on behalf of the Friends of
Beverley Park Heritage Rose Garden:

We are wanting to hold a neighbourhood garden picnic party on 1 December from
11.30am to 2.00pm to promote the heritage rose garden and to encourage
neighbourhood unity. We would be very appreciative to receive $500.00 funding support
from the Board to help fund the park booking fee, marquee hireage, production of rose
gifts, local performing artists and promotional flyers. This is the first time that we have
organised this event and we are expecting at least 50 neighbouring residents to attend.
We would like it to become an annual event.

The Community Recreation Advisor comments: The Board may wish to consider funding
this event from its Community Events and Special Days Fund. $6150 of this fund remains
available for general allocation. | am assisting the group, as required, to plan the event.
Programme and budget details are being finalised by the group and are in line with the funding
request of $500.00. Further details will be available at the Board meeting.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: Not seen by the Chairperson.


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


